
















From:
To: Planning Scheme
Subject: Amendment C82 Old Hepburn Hotel
Date: Wednesday, 24 February 2021 3:02:55 PM

I am writing to oppose the above application. I believe that the building is derelict and has
been neglected by previous and current owners that it is not worth the legal effort for
something that is an eyesore. The claim that it is heritage significant is a long stretch of the
imagination. There are other more significant buildings in the shire that need protection
than this. 

If the building is retained the possibility of using it as a commercial business is now not in
keeping with the residents surrounding it. 
With the current approved permit for 7 residential blocks and if demolished a possible 4
more it would be a more appropriate use of land. 
Especially when there is a shortage of affordable residential housing.In the past 5 years
there has been at least 20 new residences built within 300 metres. So I think a complete
residential zone would be the best outcome. 
Thanking you from a ratepayer and resident of 21 years 

 


















